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Gender-affirming care is life-saving care. The Reproductive Health & Access to Care 

bill (HB 2002) breaks down barriers so that all Oregonians have access to the health 

care they need and the freedom to be who they are. This is providing young people 

with the access to an informed choice about their bodies, which we all have a 

fundamental right to. 


